
March 26, 2020 

 

The Winnebago County Board of Supervisors met in session at 2:30 P.M. March 

26, 2020 adjourned from March 24, 2020. 

Present:  Supervisors Jensvold, Durby, and Stensrud by phone.   

Absent:   

The meeting is held today via You Tube and a conference call.  This is due to 

COVID-19 and heightened public health risks. 

The Supervisors discussed a temporary policy for COVID-19. 

On a motion by Durby and seconded by Stensrud the Supervisors moved to 

approve the following temporary policy and make it retroactive to the beginning of the 

current payroll period.  All voted aye.  Motion carried.   



 



 

 

 



The session was adjourned until 9:00 A.M. March 31, 2020. 

 
__________________________ 
Bill Jensvold, Chairperson 

Attest:  _________________________ 
 Karla Weiss, Auditor 


